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16th November 2021 
 

 
GNSA Secondary Phase 

Gurpurab Celebrations: Thursday 18th November 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent 
 
This year we are delighted to inform you of our plans to celebrate Gurpurab across the MAT. 
Celebrations will take place all day on Thursday 18th November 2021. On this day we will 
be celebrating the birth of the First Sikh Guru Ji, Guru Nanak Dev Ji. 
 
Non-Uniform Day – 18th November 
This day will be a non-uniform day and students are invited to dress in traditional Indian attire 
or wear a colourful chunni/scarf or patka. Please ensure sensible shoes are worn (NO high 
heels, Indian shoes, trainers or sandals). Students can alternatively wear their full school 
uniform. 
 
Student Activities During the Day  
Special assemblies will be held throughout the week with Kirtan by Bhai Jeeven Singh 
Amritsar Waleh and Katha by Bhai Kuljit Singh. Students will participate in a range of activities 
related to Guru Nanak Dev Ji within their RE and Gurmat lessons. 
 
Special Lunchtime Langar – 18th November 
All students will be provided with a special free Langar at lunchtime to celebrate Gurpurab. If 
your child does not wish to have langar on the day, they are welcome to bring in a packed 
lunch. 

 
A polite reminder that school will be closed for all students on Friday 19th November. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs G Sidhu 
Assistant Principal 
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